
                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

Newsletter no. 8   Autumn Term  
 Friday 4th November 2022 

 

Our value this half term is Respect 
 

 
               

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The ‘spare change jars’ are filling up fast. Please bring in any spare 
change, foreign currency (notes and coins) and fill your class jar. 
Remember two children in the class with the most coins will be chosen 
to visit Church Fields to choose our school Christmas tree!  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Children in Year R have received their Book Trust pack today. A 
free reading book donated by the charity who are the UK's largest 
reading charity reaching millions of children every year with 
books, resources and support to get every child reading, regularly 
and by choice. 
 
Check out www.booktrust.org.uk for more details. 

We are offering a FREE taster session at our After School 

Club here at Witley on Tuesday 14th November from 3.15 
pm until 6 pm. 
 
Check out details in the flyer at the end of our newsletter. 
 
 

Year 1 Fireworks! 

http://www.booktrust.org.uk/


                             
  
 

 

Witley C of E Infant School 
 

Learn, love and flourish together 

PLEASE ensure school uniform is named so we can return it to you. We do have some lovely Bing 
wellies in the office with no name – are they yours? Do you have any children’s tights and socks you 
can donate?  We are running low in the office spare uniform box. 
 
Have a safe weekend enjoying the bonfires and fireworks! 
Helen Szczepanski 

 

 
 
Everyone should have received a Scholastic Book Club magazine. 
Check out the link below to browse the latest books and order 
online. For every £1 you spend our school will earn 20p in Scholastic 
rewards.  
 
https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/bookclubs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cake raffle winners!   

 

This week’s winner is Indy in Reception Class 
 

Thank you to the Kitson family for the wonderful cake! 
             

The Rag Bag Scheme 
Please drop off your old clothes in any bag in the 
playground shed by Friday 11th November. 
 

Rag Bag can only accept the following items: 

 Good quality wearable men’s, ladies & children’s clothing 

 Paired shoes (tied together) 

 Handbags 

 Belts 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PUT SCHOOL UNIFORM IN THE BAGS. Thank you 

 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/bookclubs
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ACADEMIC YEAR 2022/23 

AUTUMN TERM 2022  

Tuesday 15th November – Free Taster Session at After School Club – see below 

Thursday 17th November - Sleepy Story Time 5.45 – 6.30 pm 

Friday 18th November – Nasal Flu Vaccinations 

Wednesday 7th December – Christmas lunch at school 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day in aid of Save the Children 

Tuesday 13th December -- Christmas productions 9.10 am and 2.25 pm in the Jubilee Hall 

(please attend only one performance) 

End of term - Friday 16th December – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm            

SPRING TERM 2023 

Start of term -Tuesday 3rd January  

Monday 23rd January - Open Classrooms for parents/carers 2.45 – 3.30 pm 

*Friday 10th February – INSET DAY 3 

Half term – Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day - come dressed as a book character 

Tuesday 28th March - Parent/Carer consultations 1 pm – 6.30 pm in The Jubilee Hall 

End of term - Friday 31st March – EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

*Monday 17th April – INSET DAY 4 

Start of term - Tuesday 18th April  

Witstock event – Saturday 13th May 

*Friday 26th May – INSET DAY 5  

Half term – Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 

Wednesday 28th June - Class photos/siblings  

End of term – Friday 21st July - EARLY FINISH 1.30 pm 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

FREE YAMAHA BABY GRAND PIANO 
 
Are you a budding pianist? 
Mrs Adams is looking to find a new home for her 
Yamaha piano. Please contact the office if you would like 
further details. 
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££££££££££ 
 
Amanda Sturt, one of our 
parents, works for a local start up 
company and they are currently 
involved in a government funded 
trial for heat units. 
 
These units attach to hot water 
tanks and provide the household 
with free hot water by using 
compute. 
 
Amanda’s company are looking 
for hosts within the area.  
 
Please scan or go to 
heata.co/trial for more 
information. 
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